
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Here we go again with the water export from the Tuolumne, Stanislaus and Merced Rivers.  Just leave 
our water rights alone, leave as they are now.  We don't want increase in water or electricity.  I, a citizen 
of the state of California, and a voter, disapprove of your plan to export water from these rivers.  Leave 
our farmland waters alone! 
 
Lynn Sigafoose 
Groveland, CA 
 
Sent from My iPad 

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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